
  
  
 

Exhibit 9 - Community Meeting Documents 
 

The project was subject to the City’s Sunshine Ordinance (Ordinance No. NS-3040) requiring two 
community meetings to facilitate early public participation. The first community meeting was 
held on September 27, 2023, and the second meeting was held on January 10, 2024.  

All materials from the two required community meetings were published, and can be found on 
the project’s webpage on the City’s website:  

https://www.santa-ana.org/south-coast-technology-center-3100-3110-3120-west-lake-center-
drive/  
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